
Chair Holvey and members of the committee,

I oppose HB2358 and proposed -3 and -4 amendments. This bill is yet another example of the blatant attack on agriculture and 
natural resource industries and is thinly veiled as “worker protection”. Many of these workers are likely to have hours cut and lower 
wages as a result of this bill. Please oppose it as written and/or amended. 

Matthew Calef


